
 
                2nd October 2020 

School News  

 

A message from Mrs. Denham 

 
 
Dear parents and carers 
It has been really lovely seeing the children settling down into school life and routines. They all seem to be enjoying 
being back in the classroom and just getting on with normal school life. We are working very hard with the children 
reminding them to socially distance, hand washing and hand sanitising. We are also encouraging them to play 
games that don’t involve touching each other such as Tag at lunchtimes and playtimes. Thank you for supporting 
us at the start of the day and at home time by socially distancing and leaving the site quickly. If you do not collect 
your child from school and allow for them to walk/cycle home, please can you inform the school in writing. We 
really appreciate your support. 
 
Healthy Snacks Please may we remind parents to only send their child in with a healthy snack many children are 
bringing in crisps, cakes and chocolate. We would prefer your child to bring in, a piece of fruit, cereal bar, dried 
fruit, etc. 
 
Tempest Photographer 
The photographer will be in school on 9th November. Unfortunately, this year only individual photos will be taken. 
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PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

  
 
http://www.primaryschoolsnorthdevon.co.
uk/website 
 
email: brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 
 
Telephone: 01598 710337 

 

 

Bratton Fleming School 

is a NO NUT Zone. 

mailto:brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk


Dates for your diary 
 
23rd October 2020   Non Pupil Day 
 
26th October to 30th October 2020 Half Term 
 
9th November 2020   Tempest Photographer individual photos only no siblings 
 
4th December 2020   Flu Immunisation  
 
18th December 2020   Last day of Term 
 
5th January 2021   Spring Term begins 
 
15th February to 19th February 2021 Half Term 
 
1st April 2021    Last Day of Term 
 
19th April 2021    Summer Term begins 
 
3rd May 2021    Spring Bank Holiday 
 
28th May 2021    Non Pupil Day 
 
31st May to 4th June 2021  Half Term 
 
23rd July 2021    Last Day of Term 
 
 
 
 
BRATTON FLEMING PRE-SCHOOL 
This week at Pre-School we have started to look at the changes in seasons and more specifically Autumn. The 
children have enjoyed painting pine cones, looking at the differences in leaves that have been falling from the trees 
and opened conkers during circle time. We have made our own name trees by sticking the letters of our names onto 
an Autumn tree and painted a huge tree on our display board. Outside we have been exploring in the woodland 
area; looking for more leaves, hunting for bugs and playing in the mud kitchen. 
 
We now take children from 0-5yrs we have a lovely designated 'Bunnies' area for our under 2s, we currently have 
spaces for all ages. 
 
Please see attached our advert, we are looking for a Company Secretary/CIC Director to support the Chair and 
Directors of our flourishing Pre-School. 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


